

Middletown WTC Memorial Gardens 20th Anniversary Upgrades

Help Middletown Heal Through Hope





As we approach the 20th anniversary of the 9/11 attacks, the Middletown WTC Memorial Gardens Committee is raising money to add a fountain called "The Rise of Hope" that will be erected near the end of the memorial pathway, giving a quiet space to pause and reflect.

They will also be honoring the heroism and patriotism of our First Responders and military branches with an additional monument.

We would like to provide you and your family an opportunity to forever be a part of the Middletown Township 9-11 memorial. We are selling bricks that will be installed on the approaching walkway to the gardens. This initiative is to help offset the cost of the site upgrades.

To ensure your brick is installed for the 20th Anniversary please place your order

by Friday April 30, 2021.

Orders will be accepted after the 30th but won't be able to guarantee your brick will be installed before the 20th Anniversary observance.



Your Contact Information

State/Province

Select Your Brick



4 x 8 Brick (\$150)

Extras

Select commemorative products as keepsakes for yourself.

Donor Brick

An exact duplicate of the brick that you are purchasing from your organization, with the addition of felt backing. **\$40**

I'd Like to Donate an Additional...

Donation Total

I would like to cover the credit card expense for this transaction



